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KEMRI/RES/7/3/1 January 21, 2014
TO: PROF. MOSES OKETCH,

DIRECTOR OF RESEARCH,

APHRC,

P.O. Box 10787-00100
NAIROBI, KENYA.

Dear Sir,

RE: NON SSC PROTOCOL No. 271B (REQUEST FOR ANNUAL RENEWAL):
URBANIZATION, POVERTY AND HEALTH DYNAMICS IN SUB-SAHARAN AFRICA

Thank vou for the continuing review report for the period dated February 2013 to December
2013.

This is to inform you that during the 223 meeting of the KEMRI/ERC held on 21 of January,
2014, the Committee condu the annual review a ved the above referenced
application for another year.

This approval is valid from today 21 of January, 2014 through to 20" January, 2015.
Please note that authorization to conduct this study will automatically expire on January 20,
2015. If you plan to continue with data collection or analysis beyond this date please submit an
application for continuing approval to the ERC secretariat by 9" December 2014.

You are required to submit any amendments to this protocol and any other information pertinent
to human participation in this study to the ERC for review prior to initiation.

You may continue with the study.

Yours faithfully,

DR. ELIZABETH BUKUSI,
ACTING SECRETARY,
KEMRI ETHICS REVIEW COMMITTEE

In Search of Better Health



